
September 2020 
 

Dear Parents / Guardians, 
 
Welcome to the 2020 school year!​ We hope that you had a safe and healthy summer. 
Specials this year are going to look a little different.  
 
Our website: (​https://sites.google.com/northampton-k12.us/elementary-pe/home​ ) is still 
available for you as a resource. We can’t wait to be back in front of your student(s) this 
year!  
 
Below we have laid out information that you will need to know for PE. 
 
PHYSICAL EDUCATION: 

● We will be using​ Zoom for live classes  
○ Classroom teachers will post the link in their daily schedules! 

● We will be ​communicating with you through class dojo 
○ This is where we will also post the zoom link for you just in case! 

● PE Equipment Packs  
○ Each student will be receiving a mesh drawstring bag with equipment that 

has been ordered for students to use during the remote learning period.  A 
delivery date has not yet been set, we will contact you when they are 
available for pick up.   

 
 
Sincerely, 
Annette Bischoff - LEEDS 
Rebecca Minton - RKFRR 
Janis Totty - JSS 
Sharon Carlson- JSS 
Kathy Flaherty - BSS 
K-5 Physical Education Specialists 
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